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Tuesday 10th December 2024 

KEY STAGE 2  

Carols around the Christmas Tree  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Nothing makes you feel more Christmassy than hearing the children 

sing Christmas Carols. We would therefore very much like to invite 

you to join us, with your children, to sing carols round the 

Christmas tree.  

This will take place on Tuesday 17th @ 3:30pm. The plan will be for 

you to pick up your children and just stay that little bit longer and 

join in a short Carol Service where we can all sing the songs the 

children have been learning in school.  

If you are going to attend, and we really hope you do! you will need 

to pick up your child/children (all ages, even KS1 siblings) as normal (apart from children 

who attend Choir, who will already be in the hall) we will then gather in the school hall for 

the service. Hot drinks & mince pies will be on sale in the courtyard area (the small, enclosed 

playground that sits between KS1 and KS2) There will be staff directing you. Wrap up warm 

and join in!  

Refreshments will be available for a cash contribution, all proceeds of which will go towards 

the school funds. We are also holding a raffle as there will be two hampers up for grabs!  

Five strips of raffle tickets will be sent home with the children 

and will be sold at £1 per strip. If you could please keep one 

side and then write your name and number on the other, and 

then return these to school with the correct money enclosed, by 

Thursday 19th December. Tickets will also be available to 

purchase at the event.  

We look forward to seeing as many as you as possible!  

 

Mrs M Aspinall 

Music Subject Leader  

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 

Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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